
Request for Silent STA 
Hearst Properties Inc. 

W38CB, Littleton, New Hampshire (FIN 73294) 

Notification of Silent Status and Request for STA 

On December 27, 2018, the licensee removed W38CB, Littleton, New Hampshire (Fac. ID 
No. 73294) from service, and the station is now silent.  The licensee took this action as a result of 
T-Mobile’s letter dated May 4, 2018, in which T-Mobile advised that it would be deploying 600 
MHz wireless services by January 1, 2019, and that continued operation of W38CB would be 
“likely to cause harmful interference” to T-Mobile’s operations. 

The licensee applied for, and has been granted, a displacement construction permit to move 
W38CB’s operations to channel 25.  See LMS File No. 0000053201 (W25FF-D CP granted 
November 26, 2018). 

Accordingly, the licensee respectfully requests STA to remain silent for up to six months. 
Because the facility is now silent and will be for the foreseeable future, the reduced power STA in 
LMS File Nos. 0000043957 (original engineering STA) and 0000059075 (STA extension) is no 
longer needed. 

* * * * *


